
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Traffic Fatality on Governors Drive 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 3, 2020 
 
(Kiawah Island, SC) Last night just before 9:00 p.m., Charleston County deputies 
responded to a single car traffic collision on Governor’s Drive.  A vehicle traveling on 
Governors Drive near Berksire Hall left the roadway and struck a tree.  The driver, who 
was the sole occupant, was transported to a hospital with critical injuries.  Unfortunately 
the driver died from the injuries.  The Traffic Division is investigating the collision.     
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